
 



 

“Our students have really enjoyed 
this event previously and two 
years ago we had two teams which 
was great - and six of those eight 
are now taking FM and all eight did 
gain an A* at GCSE.  I think the 
event was pivotal for them.” 

South East 

09
th
 March 2018 

Thomas Tallis, 
154 Kidbrooke Park Rd, 

London, SE3 9PX 

9.30 am – 1.00 pm 


